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27 June 2025 

 
Mr Richard Chater 
President 
Albert Park Rotary Club 
Email: info@rotaryalbertpark.org.au   
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Chater, 

On behalf of everyone at Three Sides of the Coin and SHARC, I would like to extend our 

heartfelt thanks to you and the Albert Park Rotary Club for your generous donation of $3,000. 

Your support plays a vital role in helping us continue our work in raising awareness and 

providing support around gambling harm. Contributions like yours enable us to empower 

those with lived experience to share their stories, educate the community, and advocate for 

meaningful change. 

We deeply appreciate your commitment to our cause and your belief in the importance of 

community-driven initiatives. Your generosity will make a tangible difference in the lives of 

many. 

Thank you once again for your support. 

Warm regards, 

 

 

 

Clare Davies 
CEO 
Self Help Addiction Resource Centre (SHARC) 
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